
July 22, 2004 Volume 17, Issue 4                

Board of Directors  
2004-2005 

 

President 
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Vice-President 

Candy Behrends  
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Secretary 
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Associate Secretary  
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Wylie Warner  
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John Robertson  
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Paul Dick  
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Jean McBrien  
Foundation Chair 

Lori Varick  
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Doug Eckland 

 
Today’s Program: 
Coeur Alaska 

Rich Richins 
 
 

Today’s Greeter: 
Ron Hanson  

 

Morning Moment: 
Duane Callahan 

Where did all the sun 
go?  Well my yard, and 
the things attempting to 
grow there, really 
needed a good drink. 
That seems to be a 

common statement I’m hearing today 
as people accept that perhaps “Juneau” 
weather has returned. 
 
Along those lines, what does Ben Gay, 
sideways rain and Paul Harris all have 
in common?  Yes, that’s right, it’s 
time for the Rowdy Rotary Picnic.  
The date is August 14, 2004 at Sandy 
Beach from 1 pm – 6 pm.  I would like 
to encourage you all to attend, and 
more importantly, to please bring your 
family members.  Remember that by 
involving our families we make all our 
endeavors more successful and enjoy-
able.  We also address the issue often 
cited by current and former members 
that Rotary competes with family 
time.  Rotary International took the 
step last year to encourage the Family 
of Rotary concept in clubs to address 
this very issue and encourage family 
participation in Rotary events.  It can 
be an important factor in member re-
tention and encouraging new members 
when it is seen that they do not have to 
decide between family and Rotary, 
and that Rotary can in fact strengthen 
the family.  So be sure to bring your 
family members to the picnic and 
other Rotary events. 
 
P.S.  Pay particular attention to invit-
ing any family members with a history 
lettering in any sport, especially those 
involving a bat. 

 
July is Literacy Month 

July 29 Glory Hole 

Club 
www.juneaugastineaurotary.org/ 

 
District 

www.rotary5010.org 
 

International 
www.rotary.org 

Channeler Editor 
Duane Callahan 
dcal@gci.net 

586-2958 
Web Coordinator 

Pam Brewer 

Rotary Websites 

 
August is Membership  

Extension Month 
 

August 5 Board Meeting 
August 14 Rowdy Rotary Softball 

August 26 Glory Hole 

Rowdy Rotary  

Softball and Picnic 

coming 

August 14th 



Rotary Calendar 

The ChTHE CHANNELERanneler 

History Book and CD, " Under the Northern Lights". This is a 
once in a lifetime book that you must have in your personal Ro-
tary Library and in your club library. You will also want to ensure 
that all of the libraries in your community receive a copy as a gift 
from your Rotary club. 

All 23 districts across Zone 22 have submitted a collection 
of wonderful stories and great pictures.  Zone 22 includes Rotary 
clubs in Alaska, Canada, Russia and affiliated clubs in the north-
ern USA. Printing will take place in early fall 2004. We look to 
you for your advance orders to make this a great success! The 
cost is only C$25.00 (US$18.75 approx). 

Simply return the attached order form with your payment and will 
be assured that will receive your book.  All orders received by 
August 1, 2004 will receive a complementary CD copy of " Un-
der the Northern Lights". 

Don't miss out - this is a local history of Rotary and includes your 
district. This is a book that you will treasure for a lifetime. Under 
the Northern Lights is an ideal companion to the official history 
of Rotary International, "A Century of Service." 

A full color flyer with information on the Zone 22 history book is 
available on the Zone 22 website at www.rotaryzone22.org or 
download the flyer directly at:  

http://www.clubrunner.ca/zonedata/22/html/107/Northern%
20Lights%20Pamplet.pdf 

For further information please contact: 

PDG Ted Valentine, Chair, 

Centennial History Book Marketing Committee, 

Phone 403-249-8832 or tedv@valentinevolvo.com 

Please note that RI  advises us all of  the website to 
celebrate Rotary's anniversary:  
http://www.rotary.org/centennial/   This site cel-
brates Rotary's first century, includes an interactive 
RI history timeline, and offers the opportunity to 
share Rotary stories with other Rotarians, read about 
the history of Rotary's famous "wheel," and send 
electronic greeting cards with historic images to 
family and friends. 
 
Vladimir F. Donskoy, 
RI District 5010 
District Governor 2004-2005 
Rotary's  Centennial Year 
78-57 Krasnikh Madiar 
Irkutsk, Russia 664047 
Phone/Fax 7(395-2) 541-371 
E-mail: rotary@irk.ru 
Website: http://www.rotary5010.org 
              http://www.rotarian.org.ru 

Birthday   
Wylie Warner 21 
Myra Howe  30 
Doug Eckland 8 
 
Anniversary    
Kim Kiefer & Pat McLear  28 
Pam & Don Johnston 30 
Paul & Sharon Dick  19 


